
                            NOTICE OF PESTICIDE APPLICATION 
 
August 11, 2022 
 
For further information regarding this notice please contact the School IPM Coordinator: 
 
Gregory McCarty 856-489-5795 ext. 4201 
 
The following pesticides will be used at District wide sidewalks and curb lines. 
 
Pesticide Common Name                          Pesticide Trade Name                            EPA Registration # 
Round Up Quick pro    Round Up Quick Pro    524-535 
 
The Office of Pesticide Programs of the United States Environmental Protection Agency has stated:  “Where possible, 
persons who are potentially sensitive, such as pregnant women, infants and children, should avoid any unnecessary 
pesticide exposure.” 
 
Location of Pesticide application:   District wide sidewalks and curb lines. 
 
Reason for pesticide application:     Weed preventative along walkways and driveways. 
 
Outdoor applications – 3 dates must be listed, in chronological order, on which the outdoor application may take 
place if the preceding date is canceled. 
 
August 12-15, 2022 
August 16-19, 2022 
 
Description of exposure control/personal equipment: 
Inhalation – Use in open well ventilated areas 
Skin – Wear protective clothing including gloves 
Eyes – Eye contact can be avoided by wearing protective eyewear 
 
Pesticide(s) product label instructions and precautions related to public safety: 
 
7 hours after treatment before re-entry 




